
 

 
 
August 27, 2001 
 
IMBA is pleased to endorse the Bike4Life charity ride from Canada to Mexico. 
 
The Bike4Life charity project pursues two important goals: 
 
First, Bike4Life hopes to raise money and awareness for the Lance Armstrong Foundation 
through the support of sponsors, partners, and the media. The Bike4Life team will be riding to 
inspire others to organize similar events to help those less fortunate. 
 
The second goal is to support the International Mountain Bicycling Association (IMBA). 
IMBA’s mission is to represent the mountain biking community by protecting and creating trail 
opportunities. 
 
Bike4Life supports responsible riding and the work of the many mountain bike clubs located 
along their route. The team will report on the bicycling projects and volunteer trail work 
activities they encounter during their journey. 
 
IMBA encourages bicycle clubs and bicycling enthusiasts to support the Bike4Life team and 
their goals. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Pete Webber, IMBA membership director 


